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Tuesday 18th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to you to confirm the arrangements for the Year 11 leavers BBQ on Friday 21st June.  

Year 11s need to arrive at the green gates by student services for 2:00pm for their Leaver’s Assembly in the 

main hall. We will then head outside for the BBQ at around 3:00pm. The leavers BBQ will finish at 4:15pm, so 

please ensure your child has arrangements in place for getting home. 

I look forward to seeing everyone then. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P Dudley  
Assistant Headteacher 
 


